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You are welcome to send through all 
your orders for the new year to 

solette@etvaal.com
We will attend to them as soon as we 

re-open.

The more you practice the art of 

thankfulness, 
The more you have to be 

thankful  for.
- Norman Vincent Peale

FYI
FACTORY CLOSESFACTORY CLOSES

20 December 2023
FACTORY RE-OPENSFACTORY RE-OPENS

15 January 2024

FYI ForYourInformation

A business cannot continue to grow without 
loyal customers. 2023 has been a period of 
significant milestones for Etvaal with a highly 
successful show. Launching a number of new 
products, that we have been pleasantly 
overwhelmed by the support in sales these 
last few months.
In 2024 we will strive to continue to meet 
your expectations by optimizing and refining 
key processes and systems.
Etvaal is dedicated to continuous improve-
ment, and we would like to thank you for 
your support that has enabled us to provide 
excellent quality and service in all aspects of 
our products. 
Thank you for the valued support through-
out the year. Wishing you a joyous, safe and 
blessed festive season with peace and 
prosperity in the new year


